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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
 June 20, 2025
 RE: Leadership Announcements 

Canadian Rockies Public Schools’ (CRPS) Superintendent of Schools, 
Christopher MacPhee, is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Ashley Butenschon as Family School Liaison Worker. 

Currently working as a Family School Liaison Worker at Lawrence Grassi 
Middle School, Ashley Butenschon will move into a divisional role on 
Aug. 21, 2025. 

“Ashley is known for her thoughtful, relationship-based approach to 
student and family support,” said MacPhee. “Her commitment to 
wraparound care and inclusive practices strengthens our ability to meet 
the complex needs of learners across the division.” 

Butenschon has served as the School and Family Wellness Worker in 
Canadian Rockies Schools since 2021. Her experience spans school-based counselling, crisis response, 
community partnership, and clinical mental health support through Alberta Health Services. With a 
background in program leadership and case management, Butenschon brings extensive expertise in 
collaborative problem-solving and trauma-informed practice. 

Butenschon holds a Bachelor of Social Work and Bachelor of Arts from the University of Manitoba and 
a Bachelor of Arts from the University of Winnipeg specializing in International Development Studies. 

“On behalf of the Board, I extend our congratulations to Ashley,” said Board Chair Brian Callaghan. 
“Their experience and passion for supporting student well-being align with our vision of 
transformational education.” 
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For more information, contact: 

Christopher MacPhee 
Superintendent of Schools 
Tel: 403-609-6070      
E-mail: Chris.macphee@crps.ca
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